School Council Meeting - June 21,2017

Principal’s Update - Karin B.

- Karin has been interviewing for new teachers

- Thank you to parent volunteers and parent council

- Dinner and movie night was very successful

- Some of cookie sales went towards purchasing items or Developmental Education
class

Question from Harish regarding grade 3 and 6 testing

- Karin stated testing process went well

- Harish comments: from media - low math scores, negative “vibe” around the
testing

- Karin states the teachers and staff approach the testing in a positive way
Sunnie’s Update

$2800.00 - $3000.00 brought in from Dinner and Movie Night (almost reached goal).
No pizza day on Thursday June 29, 2017.

Reviewed budget.

Sunnie will email out to see who is interested in joining fundraising committee.

Meetings may change in September.

Meet teacher night is September 14, 2017. Book sale on same evening.
Discussed having pizza, drinks, dilly bars.

Discussed RSVP for Parent Council.

Discussed option of having coffee for parents for first day Kindergartens start.
Francine and Sharon will look into this.

Francine would like to transfer Math Kits to another volunteer for next school year.
Shannon and Tara will organize the Pizza Days for school year 2017 - 2018. Trish
will assist Tara and Shannon in the transfer of duties. Plan to utilize School Day for

messaging of pizza days/orders.

Harish may be interested in the SCIS - he will connect with Jill.



